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The transition of the position from the previous coordinator to myself has gone smoothly. She 
has been very generous with her time and has been available to answer all my questions. The 
current Area Alateen Process Person and the NYNAC Coordinator have also been very 
supportive.  
 
During my first few months, I have contacted all the currently registered AMIAS.  I have also 
contacted at least one Group Sponsor from our 15 active Alateen groups to check in during 
these challenging times. I attended our Alateen virtual Day of Sharing and most recently I 
attended a webinar orientation for new Alateen Coordinators given by WSO. 
 
 Alateen Interest Meetings (AIM) will continue to be held electronically on the second Tuesday 
of each month at 7:00pm. All registered AMIAS should be receiving an email invite to these 
meetings. If you are interested in joining us, I can be contacted at alateen@nynafg.com 
 
Currently, I have been working with the Area Alateen Process Person to adapt the Alateen 
Training  Modules III and IV from WSO to contain the information specific to Area 39 and NY 
state.   
 
Alateen Training Module III is ready to be present at the Spring Convention and Alateen 
Training Module IV will be ready by the Fall Assembly. 
 

Concern: It has come to my attention that Attachment G; Summary Guide for Mandated 
Reporter in New York State in the Appendix of the NYN Area Alateen Guidelines is outdated. 
The website ocfs.ny.gov updated this attachment in 2019.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary S.  
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